
Do you like being outdoors? Enjoy spending time with kids?  
Then the Montana Audubon Center is looking for YOU! 

Here’s the scoop about the LINKS volunteer program: 
• Become a mentor for 4th - 6th grade youth 
• Spend time fishing, hiking, canoeing, and exploring outdoors 
• Mandatory Training: Friday October 21st from 1:00 - 5:00 pm  
• Weekly Meetings: Mondays 3:45 - 5:15 pm from 10/24 - 12/19 

Build up your resume, help youth succeed, & have fun outdoors! 

Apply by Monday October 10th. Applications at mtaudubon.org/center  
Questions? Email heatherbilden@gmail.com or call 406 - 322 - 2073
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